
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:53:17 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 8:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Terry Lightfoot

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
we are a family from the USA, the state of Indiana.
we only get to the family cabin we own 3-4 weeks of the summer at McGregor Bay this is unfair to increase our
rates, which look like they could double.
and this is especially unfair as Canada controls if we come to the country of Canada and we have not been allowed
in the country to close our cabin or open it since march 2020 and Canada has not given a projected time when we
can come in to the country.  we also have alot of work to do there from the high waters and animals that have
destroyed our pier and boat house , so this delay of getting into the country and now projected electricity increases
are just not right to do to us.  i also believe that citizens from another country who do not get to their cabin except
for short periods should have a different and less expensive rate class.




